
 

 
  
Terry College of Business – April 2022 SRG Meeting Minutes 
April 20, 2022 
2:30pm 
Zoom Link: https://zoom.us/j/99044323361  
 
Call to Order and Roll 
(*= in attendance) 

Paula Smith 
*Kelsey Coates 
Michele Plogh 

Vacancy  
*Melissa Marie Deangelo 

Ashley Tiller 
*Keith Anderson 

Sarah Smith 
 Vacating *Alexandra Hill 

*Kari Sicard 
*Wendy Wyatt 
*Katie Carswell 

*Becky Curry 
*Jeanne Taylor 

Andrea Clements 
Megan Henning 

 *Ed Morales 
Wade Fields 

*Lauren Miller 
Leah Schettler 
*Lisa Griffiths 

Vacancy  
*Monica Johnson 
*America Seirotti 

Accounting 
Finance 
Undergraduate Business Programs 
Development & Alumni Relations 
Business Office 
Master of Business Administration 
Dean’s Office 
Economics 
Selig Center 
International Business & Office of Diversity Relations 
Legal Studies, Real Estate, Risk Management & Insurance 
Facilities & Logistics 
Management Information Systems 
Marketing 
Music Business 
Entrepreneurship 
Office of Marketing & Communications 
Office of Information Technology & Selig? 
Institute for Leadership Advancement 
Management 
Executive Programs 
Professional & Executive MBA 
Undergraduate Student Services 
TEEC 

 
New Business 
• Alex and Katie will be stepping down as Chair and Vice Chair. Alex will no longer participate in SRG 
after the May meeting. She will be in attendance for that one since she invited the Dean to speak. Katie 
will continue as the SRG rep for Facilities & Logistics. We will hold SRG officer elections after this 
meeting. Alex discussed the Selig Center not having an SRG representative going forward. They can get 
info from OIT.  
• There are two SRG vacancies: DAR & PEMBA 
• New guest parking code instructions for the Hull Deck kiosk will be shared with SRG group. 
• We discussed a movement from the Dean’s Office to merge BAPS and SRG. 
• Ed shared information about the Welcome to Terry on-boarding web page for new employees. There 
was a suggestion of having socials for new staff. A recommendation was made to welcome new staff at 
each BAPS/SRG social going forward.  
 
  



 

 
 
 
• Staff appreciation will be by colleges again this year. (No UGA-wide staff appreciation.) Each college 
receives funding to do their own. Plans are for the entire week following graduation and will include 
staff awards, a group photo. etc. 
 
Motion made to include Selig with OIT for SRG representation:  
Motion: Ed 
Second: Keith 
Vote: Passed 
 
Old Business  
• Response on combining leave types from March meeting? 
• Approval of March Minutes 

o Motion: Jeanne Taylor 
o Second: Ed Morales 

 
Meeting adjourned.  
SRG officer voting took place via Qualtrics immediately following the meeting. 

 
 

 
 


